
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 29, 2017 
 
Valley Telecommunications Coop Association 
ATTN. Jeff Symens, General Manager 
PO Box 7 
Herreid, SD 57632 
 
RE: Midcontinent Communications Previous §251 Interconnection Request--Clarification 

 
Dear Mr. Symens: 
 
I am writing to clarify Midcontinent’s previous request dated December 19, 2016. Midcontinent, by its 
request, is not seeking the ability to resell Valley’s services. It is merely seeking to Interconnect to 
exchange Midcontinent’s Valley destined traffic in the Ipswich Exchange.  
 
I trust this clarifies Midcontinent’s request for Valley. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Andrea Livingston 
Midcontinent Communications 
Regulatory Analytics & Reporting Manager 
3901 North Louise Avenue 
Sioux Falls, SD 57107 
andrea.livingston@midco.com 
 
 
cc (via email):  Darla Rogers 
        Rich Coit 


